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 Stuart Jones OBJ2016/4109/P 03/10/2016  22:20:07 I object to this addition to the existing development for the following reasons:

- The building work is already well underway for these new units despite the fact that planning 

permission has yet to be granted.

- Given the developer's previous flouting of their planning permission constraints I have no confidence 

that residents of the Ingestre estate will not be subjected to further deliveries via Ingestre Road and all 

the concomitant problems we have experienced up till now.

- No thought or provision has been made regarding cars belonging to the residents of this additional 

development. The problem of how traffic will be managed in Little Green Street - which is of course a 

de facto pedestrian walkway rather than a highway - is still yet to be solved. Bringing further traffic 

through is simply making the problem worse.

- The new units will negatively affect the children's playground:

+ The walls that will be constructed adjacent to the playground will reduce the natural light 

significantly.

+ The walls are likely to be covered in graffiti pretty soon after construction. Being the rear walls of the 

development, no-one living in the development will care, but those using the playground will be 

exposed to it.

+ There are precious few places for children to play so this playground, humble as it is, serves a very 

important purpose and should be respected rather than being treated with contempt. 

Please notify me of the committee date.

12 Fletcher Court

Ingestre Road

NW5 1XE
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